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NCSPA INTERMODAL RAIL YARD

Our Railroad Division has begun a new project for NCSPA, constructing 7,000
feet of new track at the Port of Wilmington to expand intermodal capabilities.
The project includes the installation of four new intermodal tracks, realignment
of existing tracks, and the addition of several new switches to enhance rail
flexibility and operations. Crews are focused on precision grading, track
construction, and tie-in work to ensure seamless integration with the existing
infrastructure. This investment in rail capacity strengthens the port’s role as a
vital hub for cargo movement and economic growth along the East Coast.

MEMORIAL DAY REMEMBRANCE

As we enjoy a three-day weekend, we pause to
remember the true meaning of Memorial Day. This
important holiday honors the brave men and women
who made the ultimate sacrifice in service to our
country. Let us take time to reflect, show our gratitude,
and keep their memory alive as we gather with
family and friends.
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SAFETY TIP EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

DISTRACTED DRIVING DYLAN BAKER
AWARENESS . , . :
This month’s Employee Spotlight shines
on Dylan Baker, a hardworking and

cause of accidents, with cell phone his strong work ethic and positive
use, specifically texting, talking, and attitude.

social media activity, being the most
common distraction. Texting is
considered the most dangerous form,
as it combines visual, manual, and
cognitive distractions. Drivers should
remain aware that using a phone
behind the wheel not only endangers
lives but can also carry serious legal
consequences, including fines.

Dylan consistently
demonstrates a
commitment to
quality, safety, and
teamwork on every
project he supports.




